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Pānui
Term 4 2022

Coming Up
Term 1 2023

● Group Coaching/North East
Hui (Sustainable Impact
Coaching)

● Accredited Impact Coach Hui

● South Taranaki Principals and
Leaders Kāhui Ako Meeting

● Connection Network Hui

● Social Emotional Curriculum
Hui

● Attendance Working Group

● WST and RbL Hui

Find further information and
register your attendance using the

link below:

Professional Learning
and

Development Plan

Tēnā koutou katoa
2022 has been a big year for our Kāhui Ako as we move towards a sustainability
model in Relationships based Learning and began our work in the Well-being
area of the Achievement Challenge. We have navigated through staffing
changes and are really excited about our capacity within our team to support
the South Taranaki Kāhui Ako with our strategic direction.

Hybrid Resources
We are also excited to share with you that in the 'Resource Room' on our
website www.stka.co.nz you will find 3 hybrid resources to support you to run
research sessions at the beginning of the year without the need for a facilitator.

Our website is also a one stop shop to find the calendar with upcoming
important dates and the PLD planner with a link to register. If you do not have
the password to the resource room please ask your schools WST or email the
AST team.

Staffing Update

Pātea Kāhui Ako
We would like to announce that Shannon O’brien has accepted the position of
Lead Principal for the Pātea Kāhui Ako. We are really excited about the
leadership and passion for Relationships based Learning Shannon will bring to
the South Taranaki Kāhui Ako.

Hāwera Kāhui Ako
Congratulations to Justine Hart, who has successfully been reappointed as an
AST for the Hawera Kāhui Ako for a further two years. Justine’s experience in
Relationships based Learning puts us in a great position to start 2023 with an
experienced Across School Lead Team.

Learning Support Coordinators
Congratulations to Jacqui Aldrige who has been appointed as an LSC. Jacqui is
an experienced, local teacher and is passionate about all learners having
equitable outcomes.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Kay Bannister-Rye, Libby
Whittington and Denise Hendren for their contribution as Learning Support
Coordinators. Their knowledge and experience has benefited many
stakeholders across our Kāhui Ako. We are privileged to have Daphne Bhana
continue in this role in 2023 and we look forward to the three future
appointments.

Ngā mihi
Kerri McColl,
Lead Principal Hāwera Kāhui Ako

Watch this space…

Russell Bishop is releasing a
new book in 2023

“Leading to the North-East”

Whakaraupō i a koutou e te iwi
“We are stronger when we grow together as one” In the words of Te Whiti

Contacts
✉️Lead Principal southtaranakicol@gmail.com✉️ AST Team aststka@gmail.com Website: www.stka.co.nz
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